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07.10.2016 

Subject : Verified  Gross  Mass  (VGM)  Applications  - Information 

Ref : MIP.0101-732-6/1461 numbered and 03.06.2016 dated announcement 

  MIP.0101-732-11/1641 numbered and 28.06.2016 dated announcement 

  MIP.0101-732-13/1933 numbered and 10.08.2016 dated announcement 

 

Dear Valued Customers and Port Users; 

 

"Regulations regarding the Determination and Declaration of Verified Gross Mass of Laden Containers 

transported by sea" has been amended and taken effect  as of the announcement date of 09 

September 2016. 

Amended regulation requires changes on the system infrastructure and these processes will be 

completed at the soonest time possible. MIP will begin to apply the New VGM application by 15 

November 2016. A detailed disclosure will be announced before the new application takes effect.  

The operation and charges related with the services provided will remain effective with respect to the 

prior announcement which is governed by the former VGM regulation. 

 

You are kindly requested to circulate the announcement to corresponding members and related 

parties. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mersin International Port 


